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Kara
In respect of the questions on notice:
Page 13: The question on notice is whether to ‘remove the toll and that would solve the congestion problem’?
The answer to that I think is ‘no it wouldn’t’. But the question was left with Mr Wielinga.
Page 14: The Question on Notice was for Mr Ford about tidal flow in the afternoon for the far left hand lane
inbound.
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